
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 

APRIL PARKING PASSES  
 

 

A FRIENDLY REMINDER: 

IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED YOUR APRIL PARKING 

PASS WE WOULD LIKE TO REMIND YOU THAT APRIL 

FIRST IS THIS SUNDAY AND THE OFFICE WILL BE 

CLOSED.  

 TO AVOID GETTING A TICKET PLEASE GET YOUR 

PASS BEFORE MARCH 29TH THE OFFICE WILL BE 

CLOSED ON FRIDAY MARCH 30 FOR GOOD FRIDAY. 
 

 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

March 27, 2018 


